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Dear Mr. Jennejohn,  

SSD-10416 Powerhouse Parramatta – Advice on addendum documents 
 

Thank you for your correspondence via Major Project portal (ref: PAE-11290759) on 19 
November 2020, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to review the subject matter. 
The addendum documents confirmed that St George’s Terrace would be retained and 
adaptively reused as part of the subject development.  The Additional Transport Advice, dated 
20 October 2020 as prepared by JMT Consulting, concluded that the retention of St George’s 
Terrace would not change proposed arrangements for loading, servicing, and pedestrian 
access.  On this note, no comment is raised to the addendum documents.   
Our submission (CD20/08071) is still valid in the context of our review of the Response to 
Submissions for the subject development.  
Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the above development application.  
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior 
Transport Planner, via email at billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.  I hope this has been of 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

24/11/2020 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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